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23rd November 2020 

Dear Members,  

Annual General Meeting - Monday 21st December 2020. 

What a crazy year it has been, with covid and a late season, its feels like we have not stopped, really 
appreciate all your support, rom covering covid health practices at training and at our games.  

It has come to that time of the year when all elected Committee Members step down.  The 2020 
Committee have done an amazing job that sees our Club in a solid Financial position with some 
wonderful changes being implemented and ready for the 2021 Season.  I thank each member for 
their tireless efforts and their dedication.   

I would ask any member or family supporter to nominate for a position on the committee and help 
our club grow.  Please find attached a nomination form. If you require Role Descriptions, please 
email our secretary requesting. 

 

Annual General Meeting 

Date: Monday 21st December 2020 

Time: 6:30pm arrival for a 7:00pm start 

Place: Pine Rivers United Sports Club (Training Courts -188 Samsonvale Rd, Bray Park) 

Nominations close 5pm on Thursday December 10th, 2020. 

(email to: starzsecretary@outlook.com) 

If you have any questions about the roles, please do not hesitate to contact any Committee 
Member. 

  

Kind regards 

Naomi Krahe 

President 

United Starz Netball Club Inc 


